
 

 

 

 

 INVITATION LETTER 

Attention :  Maejo University 

Subject :  Invitation to attend the study in Malaysia 

 

Dear Sirs or Madams, 

On behalf of Bao Sheng Durian Farm of Malaysia, I would like to express our warmest and 

respectful greetings to you and all the members of your organization. 

In order to strengthen the long-term friendly relationship especially in the field of Agriculture 

knowledge and experience between Malaysia and Thailand in general, between your 

organization and our in particular, we are pleased to extend our invitation to the delegation 

from your organization to visit our organization. During your visit, your group will have a 

meeting with our management board to exchange the training and working experience in our 

organization. 

The estimated time for visit activity with 20 guests on 03:00 P.M. to 05:00 P.M. on 27 February 

2024 

It is kindly noted that all the costs related to this visit shall be borne by your delegation. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Chang Teik Seng 

 
 

BAO SHENG DURIAN FARM 
Address: 150 Mk2 Sungai Pinang, Balik Pulau, 11000 Penang, Pulau Pinang 

+6012-4110600 | +6012-4010800 bsfarm@durian.com.my 

https://goo.gl/maps/SbMGnr4AQJJ2

